

# 2019-09-11 Consortia SIG Meeting Notes

## Date

11 Sep 2019

## Attendees

- Kelly Drake
- Noah Brubaker
- Paula Sullenger
- Steve Walker
- Lucy Harrison
- Peter Sbrzesny
- Rose Nelson
- Theda Schwing
- Peter Murray
- Steven Bischof
- Zheng
- Elena OMalley
- Martina Tumulla

## Goals

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5min	Housekeeping/updates <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• notetaker?</li></ul>	All	
45min	Cross-tenant Unmediated Requesting stories review <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• continue patron story (optional request scenarios): <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f5lZP1hQwzwl14H4NtjpTtv-GMU2q8QzBLITiyhkoU/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f5lZP1hQwzwl14H4NtjpTtv-GMU2q8QzBLITiyhkoU/edit?usp=sharing</a></li><li>• System-specific functionality: <a href="https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ru0_CdS8jVcuys2ECsSXKECV5Zk0le5st0OOW-Rd0GA/edit">https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ru0_CdS8jVcuys2ECsSXKECV5Zk0le5st0OOW-Rd0GA/edit</a></li></ul>	All	Reviewed "Patron story" document. Started on "System-specific functionality" For next time: Reports!
10min	Wrap-up/planning	All	Is it time to invite Resource Access people to review? To include a discussion of the requests at bib/title versus item/barcode levels. If the system thinks bibs are equivalent, should the system be able to move the request between the bib records?

## Action items

